
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Special Guest: Sister Patty Chappell,  SNDdeN 
US-East-West Province of the Sisters of Notre Dame de Namur Leadership Team  

 

“This is what the LORD asks of you: that you act justly, that you love 
tenderly, that you walk humbly with your God” - Micah 6:8 

Sunday, February 19, 2023  --  3:00pm / Doors open at 2:45pm 
 

To register:  
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/527888748457  
 
 

For more information email:  archdiocesccw@gmail.com 

Council of Catholic Women –  
Archdiocese of Washington  

Celebrates Black History Month 
February 2023 Virtual Tea & Reflection   


